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Stay & Play in the Early 
Years 

Once again parents, grandparents and other family members enjoyed a successful 
stay and play in our Nursery and Reception classes.  They joined in with various 
activities ranging from singing songs and decorating biscuits to playing outside 
with the children. Thank you to everyone who was able to attend. We hope you 
enjoyed it as much as the children did!  



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As part of Fairtrade Fortnight 2018, children from Nursery to Year 6 took part 
in a ‘Fairtrade Bake Off’. This year, the Fairtrade Committee decided that all 
the bakes would have to be based on a book that the year group have been 
studying in class. All year groups produced very creative and entries. The 
children especially enjoyed baking and decorating them.  

Congratulations to Nursery for winning the Pupils’ Choice Award with an    
entry based on the story of Little Red Riding Hood! 

 

PTA CAKE SALE 

A big thank you to all those who donated cakes for our recent PTA cake sale. 
The event raised £105.12.   

 

FAIRTRADE BAKE OFF 

THE ENTRIES FROM ACROSS THE SCHOOL 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

During this academic year, the Eco Committee have been working hard to 
complete the application for the Green Flag Award alongside Miss Mills-
Baines.   
After all their hard work, we are proud to report that Barlows has yet again 
achieved the Green Flag Award. Pupils organised and conducted a range of 
activities, focusing on the nine eco school topics as part of their role as an 
Eco Representatives. This included meetings, litter picking, data  collecting, 
informative poster competitions and undercover energy walks around the 
school. The committee were great representatives for the school and all their 
hard work has brought about this fantastic achievement.       
 

Congratulations Eco Committee! 

Eco Schools Green Flag Award 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Y5 TATTON PARK TRIP 

Have a wonderful Easter and 
see you on Monday 9th April. 

As part of their Anglo Saxon History topic,  Year 5 visited Tatton Park. They 
spent the day learning about how Anglo Saxons lived - identifying the best 
piece of land to settle on, making bread, learning about trading items they 
found and made and training with Anglo Saxon shields. The history of Tatton 
Park as an Anglo-Saxon settlement was also covered. The pupils were great 
ambassadors for the school. 


